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Description: 
We would like to inform you that from December 1st, 2014 IEEE announced that they will cut access
to HEAL-Link members. This decision has been made due to the fact that they did not receive any
payment for 2014, because of the problems that have been arisen from the bankruptcy of SWETS
(corresponding announcement on 9th October 2014). The necessary actions for the fulfillment of the
HEAL-Link's financial commitments for 2013 and 2014 are in process. However, because the National
Technical University of Athens is occupied and also most publishers have not been paid for 2013,
probably other publishers might cut access to HEAL-Link members in the near future.
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